
PEPSU ROAD TRANSPORT CORPORATION PATIALA 

 
CORRIGENDUM  

 

 

In continuation to the earlier tender notice No. 

PRTC/Purchase/008 issued in the Punjabi Tribune, Punjab 

Kesari and Indian Express on 25.12.2024 for supply of 

Batteries, the last date for submission of the tender bid is 

hereby extended upto 20.01.2025 by 5:00 p.m. and the 

technical bid will be opened on 21.01.2025 at 11:00 a.m. If 

the Day/Date so fixed happens to be a Public holiday the 

technical bid will be opened on the next working day at the 

same time and the rest of the terms and conditions as 

given in the tender document shall remain the same.   

 

       sd/- 

            Managing Director, 

    Pepsu Road Transport Corporation, 
             Patiala. 

 
 


